
Welcome back to Term 3!  
 
I hope all our students and their families had a fantastic holiday break. It has been wonderful to see our students 
return ready to learn and challenge themselves this term. I am constantly impressed by our students’ tenacity and 
commitment to their learning. It is always my favourite part of the day when I get the chance to talk with students, 
hear their stories and see them smile.  
I am very proud of Eden Public School and am looking forward to another terrific term. 
 
Staffing news 
I would like to welcome Mr Matthew Stanger to our team at Eden Public School as our 
 relieving Assistant Principal Curriculum and Instruction. Mr Stanger comes to us with a  
wealth of knowledge, skills and experience as a teacher and a leader and we are  
excited to have him at our wonderful school. 
 
Education Week 
Next week, our school will be celebrating Education Week. This year, we are celebrating  
175 years of public education. Our school will be running activities to celebrate the week 
 including inviting parents into our school to engage in fun activities in classrooms and an  
opportunity for students to dress up as a student from the ‘olden days’. Keep an eye out for 
 a flyer that will be distributed soon for further information.  
 
Cultural Advisor 
Alison Simpson is working closely with Eden Public School as the Cultural Advisor to help us build systems of support 
for our Aboriginal families and develop cultural safety across our school. Alison led a wonderful day of learning for 
our staff on the staff development day this term and is keen to contact our Aboriginal families to seek feedback 
and discuss how we could work together to improve educational outcomes for our students. A text message has 
been sent to families of students who identify as Aboriginal to inform you that Alison may be contacting you for 
feedback. If you do not wish to be contacted by Alison, please reply to the text or call the school on 6496 1169.  
   
Works around the school 
Our new security fence is currently being installed. There has been some disruption to access recently, which has 
meant that we have had to adjust our regular routines. I would like to thank our students, families and staff for your 
flexibility and understanding during this time. 
 
NAPLAN 
Students in years 3 and 5 will soon receive their NAPLAN report which will provide information to parents about 
your child’s achievement. The reports look a bit different this year. Student’s performance will now reported 
against four proficiency levels which include exceeding, strong, developing and needs additional support. If you 
have any questions after receiving the report, please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s teacher.   
 

Have a fantastic week. 

K�ra 

Kara Duncan 
Relieving Principal 
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Congratulations to   
Alexis Bobbin for being the highest fundraiser and raising an amazing $469.98…  
Lachlan Death coming second place and raising $183.60…  
Greta Cooper holding third place and raising $114.30 you rock…  
and Alayah, Aria, Bella, Collins, Grace, Isaac, Ivy, Jaxon, Josie, Kiera, Koa, Lola, Lucy, Maddison, Max, Ruby, 
Sloane, Tayla N, Ted, Tori, Tyler F and Tyler K for starting your fundraising journey.   
  
EPS have 27 students registered so far who are raising money for the heart foundation.  
THERE’S 4 WEEKS TO GO EPS… don’t forget to register online and receive the full benefits of the program and 
participate in online fundraising, simply follow the link below to get started. www.jumprope.org.au/parents  
  
Thank you for supporting the Jump Rope for Heart program!  
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July 
Friday 28th – PBL Assembly 

August 
Friday 4th -  Whole School Assembly 

Friday 11th – K-2 Athletics 

Years 3-6 Combined Scripture 

Friday 25th-  Jump Off Day 

Monday 28th -  Book Week Starts 

Friday 31st - Book Fair and Parade 

 

 

Stage 3 Excursion to 
Jindabyne 

 

Wednesday October 11th – Friday October 13th 2023 

The Stage 3 Jindabyne excursion final 
payments are due in just over 2 weeks (Friday 
August 11th). Due to booking requirements of 
NSW Sport and Recreation, no changes to 
final student numbers or refunds can be 
made after August 14th. If you are unsure of 
any outstanding balance, please contact 
the front office for details. Please ensure full 
payment is made to the office by Friday 
August 11th. 
Simon Taylor 

Assistant Principal Stage 3 

 



Community news!  
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